
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Annual Meeting 2005 
Grafton Elementary School 
 
September 14, 2005-  
 
A quorum of more than fifty homeowners was met at 7pm- 
 
In attendance- Board members Fred Stevens, Brian Burns, Helena Flanagan, Paula 
Bradley, Laurie Guptill, Steven Richer, CPA 
 
President Fred Stevens opened the meeting with a brief summary of last year’s 
accomplishments- 
 
Roofs had been replaced 
 
Water shed had been installed 
 
Electric meters had been replaced 
 
Upcoming for next year: decks 
 
The budget and financials were presented by Treasurer Brian Burns and Steven Richer, 
CPA. 
 
A question and answer period followed and concluded with voting of the Board of 
Governors. It was announced that Paula Bradley will not be running for re-election due to 
the impending sale of her unit. No homeowner asked to be placed on the ballot for 
consideration.  
 
Votes were counted by Jodi Dromgoole. 
 
Laurie Guptill- 50 votes 
 
Helena Flanagan- 48 votes 
 
Paula Bradley- 46 votes 
 
Ending- 8:45pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


